
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	

CATCH THE VISION 
And	so	you’ve	noticed	a	banner	in	the	sanctuary…..Yes?	
	
“To	the	ends	of	the	earth”	it	says	because	those	are	the	
words	 Jesus	 used	 with	 the	 apostles	 both	 in	 Matthew	
28:18	–20:		“Go	and	make	disciples	of	all	nations”		and	
also	in	Acts	1:8	when	he	said	to	those	same	apostles	“you	
will	be	my	witnesses	in	Jerusalem,	Judea,	Samaria	and	to	
the	 ends	 of	 the	 earth.”	 	 Wow!	 	 Always	 fresh,	 always	
contemporary!		What	an	incredible	vision	and	plan	Jesus	
placed	into	our	hands!!!	
	
I	 say	 “our	 hands”	 because	 it	 only	 started	 with	 the	
apostles.	 	 Jesus	 phrased	 the	 Great	 Commission	 in	 the	
Matthew	 passage	 in	 such	 a	 way	 to	 include	 every	
Christian	 when	 he	 said	 ,	 “teach	 them	 (the	 new	
Christians\Disciples),	 to	 obey	ALL	 I	 have	 commanded	
you.”	 	 What’s	 included	 in	 all?	 	 The	 command	 to	 “Go,	
teach,	baptize	and	obey!”		In	other	words,	it	is	a	cyclical	
command	to	make	disciples	that	all	participate	in,	and	a	
plan	that	never	ends	until	HE	returns!			
	
	This	Fall,	we	are	looking	at	how	to	get	better	at,	and	be	
more	obedient	to	this	vision	and	call	and	privilege	in	our	
life.			It	is	“love	to	the	max”	to	do	so	according	to	Go.		And	
so	church,…let’s	go!		Let’s		step	up	and	serve	more,	and	
give	more,	and	learn	more,	so	we	can	share	more	of	that	
life	changing	Jesus	story	to	all	we	possibly	can!	
	
With	much	love	for	you	–	Pastor	Dave	
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A Word from Bro. Dave 

NOVEMBER SNEAK PEEK 
	

4th – Time Change (Fall Backward) 
6th - VOTE 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

 
SUNDAYS 
9:00am Fellowship 
9:30 Group Bible Studies (Adults, Students, Kids) 
10:45 Worship Service (& God’s Word… Kid Style) 
 
MONDAYS 
6pm Faith Bible Institute 

 
TUESDAYS 
6:30pm Rhythms of Grace (Women’s Class) 
 
WEDNESDAYS 
5:30pm Family Meal 
6:15pm Awana Club, Youth Elevate, & Adult Bible Study 
 
FRIDAYS 
6:30am Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
 

OCTOBER ACTIVITIES 
 

7th – Youth Family Tailgate 
12th – Family Movie Night 
13th – Wedding Shower for Kimi & Steven 
14th – Youth New Believer Refresher Class Begins 
19th – Feed WHS Band during 3rd Quarter 
27th-28th – Women’s Fall Retreat  
31st – Community Harvest Event 

 

First Whitewright takes your safety and security 
seriously.  Security team active at every event! 

	

Come and serve with us at this fun 
family event! 

 
§ Host  a game table/spot 
§ Join the Chili Cook Off 
§ Bake for the Cake Walk 

 
Sign up @ the Welcome Area or contact 
Kaci @ 318-680-5099.	



	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	
	
	
	
	

School	Ministry	
FWW	is	 joined	with	others	 in	 the	community	 for	a	massive	one	on	one,	 (or	2,	or	3	etc..)	prayer	 initiative	
covering	all	students,	teachers,	administrators	and	board	members	of	WWISD	–	over	1000	souls.		Sign	up	is	
simple.	Just	search	Kingdom	Warriors	of	Whitewright,	Texas	on	Facebook,	and	join	the	group.		Or	you	may	
contact	Ms.	Rebecca	Card	@	214-797-4470.		
	

STAY	CONNECTED!		SIGN	UP	FOR	“ONE	CALL”!	EMAIL	CHURCH@FBCWHITEWRIGHT.COM	

First	Whitewright’s	Children’s	Ministry	has	started	the	school	year	off	great!		Our	Sunday	
morning	programs	(Nursery	&	God’s	Word	Kid	Style)	and	our	Wednesday	night	Awana	
program	all	continue	to	grow.		As	the	ministries	grow	and	we	continue	to	see	new	young	
faces,	we	need	additional	volunteers	 to	 join	our	amazing	 team!	 	Would	you	consider	
serving	1	time	per	month	in	on	Sundays	at	9:30	or	10:45?		Are	you	available	to	serve	
on	 Wednesdays	 at	 6pm?	 	 Contact	 Kaci	 @	 318-680-5099	 or	 email	
children@fbcwhitewright.com.	

 
 
 
First Whitewright Youth officially met in the almost renovated youth house. The project has taken a little long than 
expected to be completed, but the end is in sight! Carpet will be installed in the next two weeks, coffee room and game 
room will be finished out soon after that and the main meeting room will be set up with sound, video and flat screens 
within the month!!! The students are really excited about the vision and I hope the congregation is as well. Please feel 
free to check it out whenever you can. We would like to ask you guys, who are capable and willing, to pray about 
tutoring students in the upcoming months. One of the major reason we have taken on this project is to offer students in 
our area an opportunity to get out of the chaos that most of them live in on a day to day basis for a few hours a day. 
With that, we would like to offer some type of tutoring program for students in our community that are looking to outside 
help. I could ramble on and on about this vision but please pray about this idea and feel free pull me aside, call, text or 
email me with any ideas or questions. Thank you church for loving the students of Whitewright, they need it and feel 
it.  
 
Much Love,  
Bro. Jered 
	

Ex c i t i n g  You t h  Upda t e s  &  S e rv ing  Oppor t un i t i e s  

Women’s	Ministry	
First	Whitewright’s	Women’s	Ministry	Team	 is	 excited	 about	 the	
Fall	Retreat!		We	ask	that	you	join	with	us	in	prayer	this	month	for	
the	retreat	and	all	of	the	ladies	attending!	
	
Ladies,	it’s	not	too	late	to	sign	up	for	a	weekend	getaway	full	of	food,	
fun,	and	fellowship!		Contact	Kaci	for	details	@	318-680-5099.	
	
	
	

For we are God’s handiwork, created in Christ Jesus to do good works, which God prepared in advance for us to do.  Eph 2:10 
	


